StraightUp

StraightUp Solar
9666 Olive Blvd, Suite 625
St. Louis, MO 63132

April 5%, 2010

Public Service Commission
PO Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Rate Case EX-2010-0169
Dear Commissioners,

We appreciate your efforts to implement clear and effective rules during the Renewable Energy
Standard rulemaking process.

StraightUp Solar fully supports the Missouri Solar Energy Industry Association (MOSEIA)
comments. The attached document from MOSEIA outlines important recommendations to grow a
solar industry that meets the Renewable Energy Standard goals.

We’d like to highlight the following:

1. SREC value - A well-defined, predictable value for SRECs will grow a sustainable solar
market that will help meet the RES and grow sustainable Missouri jobs.

2. Geographic Sourcing - We believe the intent of Proposition C is to produce solar energy and
solar jobs in Missouri. We recommend that solar energy should come from within or very
close to the borders of Missouri.

3. Standard Offer Contract - The Standard Offer Contract will establish a stable market for
small and mid-size solar systems to maximize distributed solar energy and its benefits.

4. All investor-owned utilities — Proposition C passed more recently in time and requires that
all investor-owned utilities participate in all elements of Prop C.

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to Missourians.

Sincerely,
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Dane Glueck
President - StraightUp Solar
President - MOSEIA



